
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th June 2022 

Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Most of the children have now completed the multiplication check. We 
will send home their official score at the same time as reports. Well 
done to all of the children for all of their hard work and effort.  

 

Transition 

Classes will be having transition sessions with their Year 5 teacher on 
12th and 13th July.  

 

Pictures from Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Newcombe 
 alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 


